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Dear community, 

 

This coming weekend, we will be receiving a special visit from Mrs. Gil Ja Sa Eu. Many of you may 

remember her from her visit two years ago. 

 

Mrs. Eu is one of the original members of our movement. She was 

one of the women who was expelled from Ehwa Women's University 

after she joined. She was also one of the first three couples to receive 

the Blessing. At her advanced age, this is probably the last time Mrs. 

Eu will undertake this kind of a tour. 

 

This time, her tour is under the theme of "Inheriting the Victory of 

Danbury," and she will be speaking on Saturday (April 14th). As 

before, she will also be selling her books, including a new addition 

titled, "Danbury and American Providence". Mrs. Eu will be 

speaking in Japanese and her son will be translating into English. 

 

Here is a basic outline of the program. 

 

5:00 Refreshments & Finger Food Meal 

 

5:30 Speaker introduction 

 

Mrs. Eu speech 

100-hoondok testimony reading 

DP lectures: 2 volunteers 

Website and book introduction 

Question and answer with Mrs. Eu 

Book signing 

 

We will also be able to see and spend some time with Mrs. Eu at Sunday Service. 

 

We really hope that as many of you as possible can come and attend Mrs. Eu's event. She really enjoys 

meeting people and seeing our members. If you can make it, we would really love to see you there. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike & Adonia 


